
LEGAL AD 
 
 
NOTICE OF PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND BUDGET 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the provisions of G.S.159-12 that the 
tentative budget for Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2021 and ending June 30, 2022 
for the Town of Walkertown was presented to the Town Council at the April 8, 
2021 council meeting, and is available for public viewing in the office of the Town 
Clerk during normal business days between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  
 
Notice is also given that a Public Hearing will be held at Walkertown Town 
Center Park (5135 Sullivantown Rd) around 7:00 p.m. on June 24, 2021 on the 
proposed budget, at which time any citizen who wishes to be heard on the 
budget may appear and do so. 
 
Rusty Sawyer 
Town Clerk 
 
Please publish in the Kernersville News    
 
 


